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November 01, 2014

The Napoleon Police and Safety Services would like to thank the citizens of
Napoleon and surrounding areas for making the 2014 Candy Safety Check a big success.
There were approximately 200 children along with their families that visited us. Once
again, the community showed its spirit and care for the youth.

Members of the Police Department would like to thank our Corporate Sponsors,
Wal-Mart who made this event possible with their donation, and Marcos Pizza, who
provided food for the volunteers. The Napoleon Police and Safety Services would also
like to thank the City of Napoleon Police Auxiliary, City of Napoleon Electric, and City
of Napoleon Parks & Recreation for their contributions to this program. A special thanks
to the volunteers and workers that assisted to make this event a safe and fun filled time
for all.

Mike Foreman
Patrolman
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